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From: Lynden Coad 
Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2024 9:15 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As a long term resident of Hobart I'm am deeply concerned about the way in which the AFL deal and proposed stadium 
have been imposed upon the people of Tasmania. Like most Hobartians we stand to gain nothing from this 
development but will be burdened with a facility which will be open only a handful of days and will be a blight on our 
beautiful cityscape. Mac Point should be developed for all Tasmanians and be open 365 days, providing year round 
enjoyment and economic stimulation, not just on game day 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Lynden Coad 
 




